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Minutes of June 17, 2020 
   
In response to the COVID-19 pandemic and given the current prohibitions on gatherings imposed by 
Governor Baker’s March 23, 2020 “Order Assuring Continued Operation of Essential Services in the 
Commonwealth, Closing Workplaces, and Prohibiting Gatherings of More than 10 People,” this public 
hearing was conducted virtually, as allowed by Governor Baker’s March 12, 2020 “Order Suspending 
Certain Provisions of the Open Meeting Law, G.L. c. 30A, §20. 

The following Board of Health Members were present:  

Leanne Jasset, Chair 

Kathy Reda, Vice Chair 

Mary Ellard, Member 

 

The following staff were present: 

Bridget Sweet, Interim Health Director  

 

Madam Chair called the meeting to order.  

 
Interim Health Director Bridget Sweet reported on the ongoing efforts to assist recreational camps for 
children and public/semi-public pools, youth programs, and restaurants. The Department awaits further 
direction from the state on the next phase(s) of reopening. 

Interim Director Sweet also reported on an initial meeting regarding plans to schedule Town Meeting at 
a date to be determined. 

The department will continue to host weekly “Back 2 Business” Q&A Webinars on Wednesday 
afternoons at 3:00 PM.  

The Board reported that there are 397 confirmed cases of COVID-19 in Dedham as of June 17, 2020. 

Vice Chair Reda made a motion to adjourn, Member Ellard seconded. All were in favor.  

 

This is to certify that the above is a true and accurate record of the minutes of the Board of Health’s 

Meeting held on June 17, 2020, which minutes were approved on October 19, 2021. 

Leanne Jasset – Chairman   


